
BOROUGH OF PITCAIRN
Civil Service Commission

Meeting
Take notice that the Borough
of  the  Pitcairn  Civil  Service
Commission will hold a Public
Meeting on July 15, 2024, at
11:00  AM  in  Council
Chambers,  609  Broadway
Boulevard Pitcairn, PA 15140.
The public is invited to attend.

Michael Bolen, Borough
Manager

Borough of Pitcairn


